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In keeping up with the credit union 
philosophy of "people helping people" 

and celebrating the credit union 
movement, your Alamo Chapter of 

Credit Unions conducted Random Acts 
of Kindness to coincide with 

International Credit Union Day. This 
was a day to show appreciation to  

member-owners within our 
communities and to also educate those 
who were not aware of the advantages 

of being a member-owner at a credit 
union. Here are a few photos we would 

like to share with you.  
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There's a story to be told in the

photo to the right. President of

ACCU, Edna Narum, had no idea

the Random Act of Kindness was

going to impact the woman sitting

in the brown chair. The day prior,

the woman found out that her

husband's chemo treatment was

working and his tumor was

shrinking. Her daughter told her

she needed to go out and finally do

something for herself and then she

met Edna and became engaged

with the positive message credit

unions are sending. 
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Rosanne Hernandez, ACCU 

Treasurer, had the opportunity to 

do some Random Acts of Kindness 

that were so moving for people 

she met that they said they would 

continue to pay it forward for 

others.
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Joel Ceguera, Legislative Chair for ACCU, created a lot 

of smiles on ICU Day.
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ACCU Secretary, Tiffany Mallare, was with a representative from 

Border FCU and Air Force FCU, talking to people in the 

community about the advantages of credit unions. 



Andrew Squier, Vice-President of ACCU, went into his local HEB 

looking for people to help when he came across proud member of 

Randolph Brooks FCU and Firstmark CU, Ms. Sproles. She had 

been put on a heart monitoring machine, had to have emergency 

eye surgery, and battling other illnesses for quite some time and 

her budget, raising two children, on a teacher's salary was growing 

tight. She was in disbelief when Andrew decided to pay for her 

groceries, totaling well over $200. Ms. Sproles was one of many 

who were touched that day on behalf of credit unions. 
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Without the support from your 
credit union, these acts would not 

have been possible. 
Thank you for being a member of 

the Alamo Chapter of Credit 
Unions.

-The  ACCU Board


